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Portland, Maine – Hall Web Services, a Maine web design and internet marketing 
firm, celebrated their ten-year anniversary with a party held at their office on 
Riverside St. in Portland, Maine.  Over 100 people attended the event, consisting of a 
crowd of friends, family, clients, and vendors.

During the time Hall has been in business, the company has seen the rise and fall of 
the dot com era, the mainstream adoption of broadband, and the rapid explosion of 
social media.  Hall has continued to grow and adapt thanks to a customer-centric 
model and a flexible and expanding range of services, which today include web 
design, web hosting, web development, internet marketing, email marketing, and 
inbound marketing.  Hall has experienced an average yearly growth of 40% and now 
employs 13 staff members in internet marketing, web development, email 
marketing, social network marketing and multimedia roles.

"We've learned a lot during the last ten years and hope to learn a lot more in the 
next ten," said Tom Hall, President and CEO of Hall.  "We have many customers to 
thank for our success as well as an excellent staff, and look forward to continuing to 
help our customers grow using the web."

Even during the current economic downturn, Hall has continued to grow due to high 
demand for internet marketing, social network marketing and web development 
services, as well as their commitment to fostering strong relationships with existing 
customers.  Hall recently expanded to their current 4600 sq. ft. facility on Riverside 
St in Portland, Maine and has added six new staff members in 2009.

The event featured a raffle of items provided by Hall clients, including products and 
services donated by Rubb Building Systems, Sudzie Autowash, furniturea, Earrings & 
Company, ReVision Energy, the Rob Swain Sailing School, AU (Accessories 
Unlimited), the Prep Kitchen, and Inbox Marketing.  Costa Vida fresh Mexican grill 
also contributed with gift certificate and t-shirt donations.  Money collected from the 
raffle was donated to the non-profit Sexual Abuse Response Services of Southern 
Maine (SARSSM), a longtime partner in Hall's charitable giving program.

"We look forward to another ten years and beyond," Tom Hall, continued.  "We will 
continue to focus on our customers and innovate so that our services remain 
effective no matter how technology changes."

About Hall Web Services
Hall Web Services of Portland, Maine partners with small to medium sized businesses 
to grow their businesses through the creation of a comprehensive web strategy. 
Hall's services include web design and development, managed hosting, internet 
marketing, inbound marketing strategies and multimedia production.
For more information, visit: http://www.hallme.com/press.asp

http://www.hallme.com/maine-internet-marketing.asp
http://www.hallme.com/press.asp
http://www.hallme.com/social-network-marketing.asp
http://www.hallme.com/maine-web-design.asp

